
CDC FGH JEMBI HIS DEVELOPMENT ACTIVITIES WEEKLY STATUS MEETING

MEETING MINUTES

Meeting Date: <mm/dd/yyyy> 03.00pm - 4.00pm

Meeting Location: FGH Offices

Draft v1.1

1 ATTENDANCE

Organization	Names
CDC	Maria Rein, Madona Raja, Agnaldo GUambe
FGH	Eurico José (remotly), Stelio Moiane, Helio Machabane
Jembi	Zainabe Dada, Paulo Matsinhe, Pinki Meggi, Ketmia Matavele

2 DISCUSSED POINTS

• MER Indicators

- The release went out everything was good except for the TX_CURR
- The questions related to TX_CURR that Charlotte replied still need to be confirmed, but FGH and Jembi are still working on it.
- Charlotte asked for the date and Maria will be responding to it.
- It is better to have a call with her and explain what Eurico and Pinki have as clarifications that need to be confirmed.
- Pinki can respond to the questions but Maria will be scheduling a call
- PEPFAR MER quarterly that is been released has an option that patients where partners can preview the list of patients, PVLS we are only considering patients in ART for at least 3 months, and the list that is there on the report FHI is considering counts all results for VL results
 - There are some cases of patients that we cannot see the ART initiated dates, this is something that needs to be discussed what make numbers to be different
 - FHI to provide some samples to FGH and Jembi to investigate why those patients are not being captured, **or** maybe they can share their code that FGH did as FGH created SQL.
 - Need to understand if FHI changed the LISTA..... or not, if they changed based on the new specs then we need to understand
- TX_CURR99 hasn't been approved yet still waiting.
- Need to start meeting M&E team to gather requirements for the new indicators

• MOH Indicators

- Need to start meeting with Dr Helder to gather requirements for the MoH indicators and confirm the MoH indicators.
- TLD needs to be changed for March release

• Master Card

- FGH is working on the changes that were identified during the UATs
- Need to confirm with Dr Helder when will be be the Master card launched.
- The forms can be available as soon as the changes are all done and can be released on the January release
- MoH doesn't want to see the validations for now.

• EPTS Work Plan for January to March

- Need to work on Plan. Maria will be working on the plan and then share with FGH

• Question for TX_CURR

- There was a call with Joel and Ferreira to clarify the questions around TX_CURR for the release of the 2.3 patch.
-

3 POST MEETING ACTION ITEMS

#	Action	Assigned To	Deadline
1	Reach Dr Helder and start scheduling meetings every Tuesday at 10am		
2			
3			

4 NEXT MEETING

Next Meeting: Monday 21st January, 2018 3.30 -